
FLOOD MAPS AND INSURANCE  

Community Meeting 
 

 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
The City of Newport Beach, Community Development Department will be hosting a community meeting 
regarding the revised Flood Insurance Rate Map (FIRM), which affects flood insurance requirements.  The 
Federal Emergency Management Association (FEMA) updated the FIRM for the City of Newport Beach as well 
as other Orange County cities.  As a result, some properties in the City are now designated to be in Special 
Flood Hazard Areas (SFHA). Properties located in SFHA may be required to carry flood insurance by the 
properties mortgage lender. 
 
Representatives from FEMA will be attending the meeting to discuss flood insurance requirements.  Property 
owners and other parties interested in public information relating to the flood mapping, its impact on 
development, and flood insurance requirements are encouraged to attend. 
 
 DATE:  Thursday, March 14, 2019 
 
 TIME:  6 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 
 
 LOCATION: Marina Park Community & Sailing Center 
   1600 W. Balboa Blvd. (on the Balboa Peninsula), Community Center Event Room - 2nd Floor 
   Newport Beach, CA  92663 
 
 PARKING: FREE 
 
 RSVP:  dschank@newportbeachca.gov 

mailto:dschank@newportbeachca.gov

